
After-School Program Enrollment Update 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the recent updates 

regarding the enrollment for our After-School Program. 

As of [Date], we have successfully received enrollment applications from [Number] students. 

We are excited to welcome all the new participants and look forward to engaging them in various 

activities. 

Please note the following important dates: 

• Parent Orientation: [Date and Time] 

• Program Start Date: [Date] 

• Last Day to Enroll: [Date] 

If you have not yet enrolled your child, please do so by the last day to ensure their spot in the 

program. If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your support and involvement in our program. We look forward to an exciting 

year ahead! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


